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October 5, 1995

Dear

Greetings from Taos! Hope all is well your way and that you are
excited about your acquisition of John P. Osborne's "Isle of Skye."
Congratulations on buying one of the most beautiful paintings
QUAST GALLERTES has ever had and also the artist. Your piece

has been published so it a special one. I hope you are imagining
it on your wall in your home. It will so wonderful wherever you
decide to hang it. Thank you for all your time and effort for
driving to Taos. I really appreciate your response to my letter
and the photograph I sent you. I really felt that you loved the
"Isle of Skye" when you saw it. It always feels special when
someone truly connects with a beautiful painting.

I have enclosed the lay-away agreement for you to sign and send back
to the Gallery. Please make a copy for your records. I apologize
for the delay in the completion of the agreement. We have just opened
our SIXTH ANNUAL SCULPTURE EXHIBITION so it has been very busy, but

I haven't forgotten about you. You all are very special clients to
the Gallery so feel free to call me if you have any questions what

so ever. I look forward to talking with you in the future. Take Care.

Sincerely,

FraZer Outlan
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